
Lilly Library YA Department presents:

2020 is an election year that also commemorates the 100th anniversary of the pas-
sage of the 19th Amendement to the U.S. Constitution. But the struggle for full 
voting rights for all Americans continues to this day.

Vote! An Election Year Button Contest

Name:

Contact information:
Age:

To honor this struggle, Lilly invites its Young Adult patrons (ages 12-18)
to utilize the template below to design a button that speaks to any (or all) of the 
following:

* The history of the struggle for voting rights
* The lack of voting rights for children
* The state of voting rights today
* Encouragement to vote
* The importance of voting
* Other issues or thoughts about voting

Please refrain from including designs that encourage voting for any 
specific person, issue, or party.

Button designs will be voted on by Lilly patrons. Three designs will be chosen to 
go into limited production, and all three winners will receive several copies of their 
button for posterity (and for handing out to friends and family). The grand prize 
winner will also win a copy of the book One Person, No Vote by Carol Anderson.

Entries are due to 

YA Librarian Alison Baitz

(at abaitz@cwmars.org) 

by October 20, 2020.


